Taylor Housing Commission

15270 Plaza South Drive

Taylor, MI 48180

734-287-9460 -- Fax # 734-287-2050 EQUAL HOUSING

OPPORTUNITY

October 10, 2021

Public Notice

The Taylor Housing Commission will be opening its Housing Choice Voucher (HCV — Formerly known as
Section 8) waiting list, on December 1, 2021. Ali iow income families and individuals are welcome to
submit a pre-application. We will accept all pre-applications received until Friday December 17, 2021.

Pre-applications will ONLY BE ACCEPTED ON-LINE at www.taylorhousing.org. No pre-applications will
be available on site at the Taylor Housing Commission. Do not come to the Taylor Housing Commission
offices and do not call the Taylor Housing Commission offices, as no paper applications are available.

On or after January 1, 2022 the Taylor Housing Commission will hold a Random Drawing to select 400
Pre-applications. These 400 pre-applications will be added to our HCV waiting list. Only these 400
pre-applications will be added to the waiting list. None of the other pre-applications will be added to
the waiting list. You will not be notified by the Taylor Housing Commission if you have not been added
to the waiting list. You can check your status on the waiting list at any time, by going to our website,
and checking the waiting list status lookup. |you are on the waiting list, you will be given the number
that you are on the list, if you are NOT on the waiting list you will see a message that says: “Your waiting
list application wasn’t found.”

On or after January 15, 2022 you will be able to go to the Taylor Housing Commission website, and
check your waiting list status, using your social security number. This information will not be available
via telephone.

For more information or if a reasonable accommodation is required, please email me at:
johnc@taylorhousing.org

Sincerely,

John Carter
Executive Director



